CASE 11-16 Landham Crossing LLC 192 Boston Post Road Page | 1

MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING SUDBURY BOARD OF APPEALS Monday, November 28, 2011

The Board consisted of:

Elizabeth T. Quirk, Chair; Benjamin D. Stevenson, Clerk; and Jonathan G. Gossels

Ms. Quirk explained that the Board was in receipt of correspondence from applicant Ben Stevens, Landham Crossing, LLC, formally requesting a continuance of the hearing so that additional input could be gathered from the Conservation Commission prior to presenting to the ZBA.

A motion was made to continue the hearing to Thursday, December 8, 2011 at 7:30 p.m. in the Lower Town Hall Meeting Room.

Elizabeth T. Quirk, Chair	 	
Benjamin D. Stevenson, Clerk		
Jonathan G. Gossels	 	